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27 th April 2023 
 
Welcome back 
Hope everyone enjoyed the break. In Term 
2 we are starting with 27 students and it is 
going to be a busy term starting with 
Athletics tomorrow at Ahititi School. In May 
we have the Duffy Theatre at the Mokau 
Hall , June we have a Firewise fun day and 
our Matariki Cluster Celebration on the last 
day of term.  
 
Thankyou 
A huge thankyou to the parents and 
community members who helped with the 
working bee or with other jobs during the 
school holidays. We are very grateful for 
the support we receive from our school 
and wider community. 
 
Change of Parent App 
We will no longer be using Skool Loop. We 
will be using an app called @school which 
is run from our student management 
system. We need emails from all 
caregivers to be able to send you set up 
details. This app will allow you to do all of 
the things you can currently do on Skool 
Loop and more. School interview bookings 
will be available next week. Please email 
admin@mokau.school.nz with your email 
details. 
 
Yummy stickers 
We can start collecting yummy stickers 
again.  This helps the school get sports 
gear in term 4. Please let the office know if 
you require collection sheets for either 
stickers or bag cut outs. 
 
Girls & Boys Brigade 
With the change of school finish time in the 
Winter terms, the starting time of the brigades 
will now be 2.30pm and finishing at 4pm. 
 
Cluster Athletics 
All students need to be at Ahititi School by 9am 
tomorrow please. There is information attached 
to the newsletter regarding the day. There are 
drinks and sausages available for sale. We will 
have food with us as well. Please make sure that 
your child has a drink and suitable clothing and 
footwear. Teachers will have school shirts for the 
students and we would like the students who 
have school jackets to wear them please. 
 
 

 
 
Fund Raising  
The following items are still available for 
purchase from the school office. 
Bags       $25 
Tea towels     $15 each or 2 for $25 
Picnic blanket    $30 
If you would like to buy some, please ring 
the school number 067529733. 
 

 
Den & Prue Olde 

Thank you 
 
 
 

Dates to remember  
 

April 
28th Cluster Athletics at Ahititi 
 
May 
15th Duffy Theatre at the Mōkau Hall 
19th Reports home to parents 
23rd and 25th Parent/student conferences 
 
June 
5th Kings Birthday Holiday 
6th Firewise fun day 
30th Matariki Cluster celebration 

 
      

        



  
 
 

 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


